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Thank you to Shoshone National Forest for your work in managing our public land. This is a
vital an important endeavor. I would especially like to thank you for:

-understanding your niche as a “backcountry forest”.

-No additional motorized routes in the Wiggins Roadless Area

-Balancing non-motorized winter recreation at Deception Creek

These are important implements in your plan. Please keep up the good work!
However, there is much to be done in other areas. Please consider these request in your plan:

-Please enforce and maintain existing route systems before adding new motorized trails.
-Provide a plan for adequate staffing and a secured budget for signing, closing and
decommissioning unauthorized routes under a set, timely deadline.

-Promote and maintain the South Zone’s already outstanding loop opportunities—quantity

over quality!

-Provide access TO, not THROUGH, using single roads that cause less negative impact to
wildlife habitat than loop routes.

Please keep 1 mind that 75% of individual Wyoming commenters on the Forest Plan opposed
additional motorized development on the forest; You must reciprocate the desires of the
public! I find it incredibly unfortunate to have a noise machine and pollutant near me when I
am hiking.

Also, travel monitoring needs to document more illegal and unauthorized motorized use in
areas with the highest road density. More roads and more loops= more illegal use. I do not
wish any more roads!

As a life time resident of Wyoming and science teacher, I hope you consider my comments in
your plan.

Kind Regards,

Shaleas

Shaleas Harrison, M.S.






